
From: susanantifaev@gmail.com < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:00 PM 
To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Proposal to Rescind Bylaw 122 
 
Dear Trustees, 
I wish to register my support for the repeal of Bylaw 122. I believe this was passed without adequate 
consultation with members of our community and in the face of substantial opposition to it. In my view, 
the Bylaw should be repealed and we can then have the fulsome community consultation that will result 
in a land use bylaw that can be supported by the majority of our residents. This time, we will at least 
have a Board of Variance to weigh in on the topic, as we should have had the last time this topic arose. 
 
Susan Antifaev 

, South Pender Island 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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